
 

I have received reports that Tor 2 have failed to collect rubbish/recycling from Pendennis 

Road and Lichfield Avenue in Torquay. 

 Can the Executive Lead advise if  similar complaints have been received from other 

residents in Torquay? 

Have Tor 2 been charged any penalties for failing to collect the rubbish/recycling and what 

other actions have the Council taken to make sure this doesn’t happen again? 

 

Swithin Long 


